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Quoted from LIA Annual Meeting Minutes, Report of the Secretary, Summarizing the 
Activities of the Lead Industries Association for the Year 1945, April 26, 1946.

“Attention to the serious problem faced by all the lead industries because of 
the toxic nature of our metal is occupying a growing rather than diminishing amount 
of the association’s time.  This is largely owing to attacks upon lead that cannot be 
ignored for, if unchallenged, they may very easily lead to the sponsoring of totally 
unwarranted State and Federal legislation of a regulatory or prohibitive character.
In bulletins to our members we have related from time to time the results of our lead 
hygiene investigations which have frequently disclosed inaccurate medical work.

Suffice it to say here that this is an unending battle from which we can only 
withdraw at our peril. Fortunately, medical research on lead is becoming more complete 
and reassuring as time goes on and we have nothing to fear from the truth.  In this 
connection I am pleased to report that the American Medical Association and the Lead 
Industries Association, with the cooperation of the United States Public Health Service, 
will hold a colloquium or symposium on lead at the fall convention of the American 
Medical Association which should go far to clearing up misunderstanding about lead in 
the rank and file of physicians.  The project promises to be an outstanding one.”
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